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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES  
BY DEPUTY C.S. ALVES OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 10th JULY 2018 
 
 

Question 
 
In the past 5 years, how many jobs in the health sector, if any, have been advertised off-Island but not on-
Island; and what were the reasons for this? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The system used for recruitment is not configured in a way that it records this information, and we are 
unable to provide any statistical analysis in relation to the number of roles advertised and where.  
 
However, it is standard practice to advertise all roles on the gov.je website and as such there are no 
geographical barriers as to who can view vacancies. In addition, some roles would also be advertised in 
appropriate specialist journals for key professionals.  
 
The recruitment of nursing and midwifery staff is also undertaken through a separate internet site, which is 
available to everyone on-Island and off-Island. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


